
Rainier	
  Beach	
  Community	
  Club	
  –	
  Board	
  Meeting	
  –	
  5/26/2015	
  
 
Commenced at 7:05pm 

Art	
  Installation	
  
Spoke about the Peter Reiquam art installation that will be going in at the Rainier Ave 
bend. 
 

Boy	
  Scouts	
  	
  
 
Jeff McGraff wrote us on behalf of the Baden-Powell Scouts.  They are an inclusive 
affiliate that meets the first and third Monday of the month from 7pm – 8:30pm.  There 
are approximately 20 youths involved dedicated to bettering themselves and their 
community.  Unfortunately the group can no longer use their current space and needs to 
find a new place to sponsor them and allow them to meet. 
 
After a lengthy discussion, the board decided that, while everyone was in general 
agreement that we would like to support the scouts, more information about sponsorship 
was needed before we took a vote.  The matter was tabled.  Su said she would contact the 
manager to find out if there was flexibility in the meeting time and what else is involved 
in being a sponsor. 
 

Committees	
  
A time for the building committee was organized between Su and Sally. 
 

1st	
  Aid	
  Grant	
  
We got it! The supplies were waiting for us when the Board commenced the meeting.  
 

Garden	
  Tour	
  
Still on, no other announcements to make about it. 
 

Next	
  Events	
  
Art walk is going to be the first Saturday in September. 
Discussed possibly doing a community yard sale.  But we recognized that someone on 
Nextdoor was already doing this.  Matt volunteered to reach out and see if the organizer 
would like to share this at the next Club Meeting.  
Corner bar and wine events were both discussed.  After a great deal of talking about 
which type of event to pursue, it was agreed that we should focus on trying out the wine 
event. 



Sally, Alan, and Matt agreed to work together and see if we can get an event organized 
for September 19th. 


